
September 13, 2021 

TO: News Media 

Mayor, City of Kenosha 

Kenosha County Clerk 

It is possible that four or more School Board members may be in attendance at the press conference on 

Tuesday, September 14, 2021, at 5:30 P.M. at Lincoln Park, 6900 18th Avenue, Kenosha, Wisconsin. The 

press conference is hosted by several Kenosha groups representing parents, educators and community 

leaders making a call for unity during the back to school season. 

Section 19.82(2), Wisconsin Statutes, states in part as follows: 

If one-half or more of the members of a governmental body are present, the meeting is rebuttably 

presumed to be for the purpose of exercising the responsibilities, authority, power or duties delegated to or 

vested in the body. 

To the extent that four or more members of the School Board actually attend, the above listed event may be 

rebuttably presumed to be a meeting within the meaning of Wisconsin’s open meeting law. Notice is, 

therefore given. There will be no votes taken by the Board of Education. 

cc: School Board Members 

9-14-21 Press Conference Notice 


